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WQ.10/2018 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS  

BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 16TH JANUARY 2018 

 

 

Question 
 

Specifically, what problems have been identified, if any, with the transportation of what will be approved 

medicinal cannabis products to Jersey, and has there been a delay in their transportation? If there has been 

a delay, what steps have been taken to make sure these products can be brought to the Island without further 

delay? What dialogue has taken place between the Minister and the Minister for Health and Social Services 

in this regard in the past two months? 

 

 

Answer 
 

Officers from across a number of agencies, who sit on the Misuse of Drugs Advisory Council, have been 

discussing all the issues in relation to medicinal cannabis products. In taking this matter forward officers 

have been reporting directly to the Minister for Health and Social Services. It is my understanding that 

significant progress is being made regarding the importation of medicinal cannabis products and the 

Minister for Health and Social Services will be in a position to update members regarding this progress in 

the near future. 

 

 

 

 

 

  


